
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning in Year 2  
 
 

Street Detectives 
Autumn Term  

 
 

 
 
 

 

Please remember 
 

• The doors will be shut promptly at 
the start of the school day, please 
report to the office if arriving after 
this time.  

• Please inform the school if 
somebody new is collecting your 
child.  

• All uniform and belongings should 
be labelled- you will be amazed at 
what gets lost! 

• No jewellery should be worn to 
school, apart from watches 
please.  

 

 
Memorable experience Visit  
 
The children will be exploring their 
local area. They will become “street 
detectives”, investigating houses and 
homes and important features in their 
community.   
 

Please send in to school  
 

• A pair of labelled wellies or 
old shoes/trainers for 
outdoor work ( to be left in 
school)  
 

• On PE day, please can your 
child wear their PE kit to 
school ( black shorts and 
white t- shirt for indoor 
work, tracksuit/warm 
clothes for outdoor) 

 

• You will be notified of your 
child’s PE day via Class Dojo. 
 


